
COMMUNITY HUB LAUNCH EVENT, SATURDAY 22 APRIL

The Community Hub will be available for all residents to book 
for community activities and will house an exciting new range of 
community projects and services on offer to all. 

We hope you can join us to celebrate the opening of the space 
with activities on offer for everyone including: 

• Details of community services on offer
• Food and refreshments
• Activities for children 

We look forward to seeing you there.

Barratt Metropolitan LLP invites you to celebrate the official opening of the 
new community space at West Hendon 

If you have any queries, please get in touch on 020 7636 6603. 

When:  11:00–13:00 Saturday 22 April 2017

Where:  The Community Hub, Gadwall House,  
 Perryfield Way, NW9 7DZ

We would also like to remind you of the next West Hendon 
Partnership Board meeting, which will be held at on Wednesday 
26 April 2017 (19:00) at the Community Hub, Gadwall House, 
Perryfield Way. All residents welcome.


